
 
 
Department of Education 
Re:  OPPAGA Report 09-28 – Production of Teachers Who Remain in the 
Classroom Varies by Preparation Program 
 
A six-month follow-up of corrective action was considered for this report in 
December, 2009; however, because management had certain disagreement with 
report recommendations, the Department’s response to the original report included 
no corrective actions.  Therefore, a six-month follow-up was not considered 
necessary since management had determined not to take any actions in response to 
report recommendations. 


